
c/NwRA A center of excellence in earth sciences and engineeringTM 
Geosciences and Engineering Division 
6220 Culebra Road San Antonio, Texas, U.S.A. 78238-5166 
(210) 522-5160 Fax (210) 522-5155 

September 10, 2008 
Contract No. NRC-02-07-006 
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ATTN: Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mr. Thomas Matula 
Division of High-Level Waste Repository Safety 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11 545 Rockville Pike 
Mail Stop EBB-2-BO2 
Washington, DC 20555 

Subject: Completion of Contribution to Acceptance Review for Quality Assurance 
(IM 14002.01.031.830) 

Dear Mr. Matula: 

This letter documents the Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory Analyses (CNWRA') staff 
contribution to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) acceptance review of the quality 
assurance section of the U.S. Department of Energy license application. The CNWRA staff 
contribution included reviews of the Safety Analysis Report Chapter 5.1 and discussions with 
NRC. CNVVRA also contributed by preparing a draft Safety Evaluation Report outline and 
completing familiarization reviews related to the quality assurance section of the license 
a ppl icatiori. 

This delivery fulfills Intermediate Milestone 20.14002.01.031.830. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (21 0) 522-5537 

Sincerely, 

Robert D. Brie> 
Director of Quality Assurance 

RBAn 

cc: L. Kokajko J. Clark 
B. Meehan A Mohseni 
D CleMarco J. Rubenstone 
S. Kim 
R. Jackson 
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